
 
 

 

 
 

 

 New Richmond Community Library & Residences  
 Construction Update: 3/25/2025 

 
 

   
  Rough-ins and insulation work has been completed in the townhome building, and drywall and siding installation are  
  currently underway. Framing of the fourth-floor apartments above the library started on March 24th, and masonry crews  
  have started setting exterior brick.  
 

          
 

          
 
 
 

Above: Construction photos taken March 19, 2025  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
LEASING INFORMATION – ARCHWAY RESIDENCES 

   Three Sixty Real Estate Solutions is now entering into leases for Archway    
   Residences! For more information, including amenities, floor plans, and  
   price information, please visit https://archway.threesixty.bz/ or 715-533-9203.   
 

QUESTIONS 
Thanks for your interest in this exciting community project! If you have 
questions or would like more information, please contact City Administrator 
Noah Wiedenfeld at 715-246-4268 at nwiedenfeld@newrichmondwi.gov. 
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